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Please Oppose this Measure and keep the public from being pricked by needles in 

guise of healthcare by deceptive pretend substitutes that call local Acupuncture, dry 

needling.  Local needling is much better done by the experienced gentle hand of a 

real Acupuncturist who has been willing to go through the rigorous training and state 

and national boards for Acupuncture.  Keep the public safe by keeping every tom, 

dick and harry trying their hand at endangering the public and wanting to make a pin 

cushion out of the body of a person that is injured.  The patient has a right to get real 

Acupuncture for their real health issue or pain, not to get pseudo dry needling or a 

counterfeit so that the patient will miss out on real help by a beautiful medicine that 

deserves respect, training and experience.  Above all, keep the public safe! 


